
Take a 
Survey and 
Receive a 
Free Gift!

Each day during the 
“Taste of Miyagi” event, 
take a short survey about 
the food imports.  

Your survey will be shared 
directly with the importers 
and may help to expand 
their products to the 
United States. 

Receive a free Miyagi 
Japan Tote Bag for your 
participation.  

Taste of Miyagi
February 20-March 12, 2019

Miyagi Prefecture is 
located in the Northeast 
region of Japan.  With 
it’s location on the 
Pacific Coast, Miyagi is 
home to some of the 
best seafood in 
Japan.

Discover several 
items imported 
directly from Miyagi 
Prefecture that are not 
currently available in 
the United States.  

Some featured 
items include 
scallop infused miso, 
marinated saba, 
Japanese red basil 
juice, green tea soba 
noodles, organic sun 
dried genmai rice and 
more.

While Supplies Last!


